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Department’s Position: The Department of Health supports this measure requesting the counties to
adopt and implement standards for the reuse of residential gray water for subsurface landscape
irrigation.

Fiscal Implications: None.

Purpose and Justification: The department has rules that allow for the construction and use of gray
water systems for subsurface irrigation for residences with individual wastewater systems. The
department supports the reuse of gray water for irrigation; however, the department does not have the
resources to oversee dwelling units that are located in county sewered areas.

This resolution will encourage the counties to adopt and implement the gray water standards for
residential subsurface irrigation as provided under the current Uniform Plumbing Code (UPC)
Standards. This will let residences served by county sewers the option to utilize their gray water for
onsite subsurface irrigation.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.
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My Name is Carl P Jellings Sr

In Strong Support of HCR 310 and HR 258 Historical data will show tremendous increases in
the use of potable water throughout Maui and Oahu.

| don"t have to mention again how critical fresh clean water is to Our nearshore Ecosystem's
by reusing recycled water perhaps We could save as much as half of what we are currently
using.which may help reduce a small percentage of stream diversion and allow for some
stream restoration to occur.

Mahalo for allowing me

to testify
Much Aloha Carl

3/19/2008



